
Attendance 
 

Attendance still continues to be a concern and it  
has been noticeable that attendance and punctuality  
improved for trips and sports day.  
 
Please make sure your child is on time and attending 
every day. 
 

Whole primary attendance for this week was 
93.5% 

 
Primary class attendance week ending 8.7.22 

 
Stars of the Week  
Week ending 8 July 2022 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 
 

 
 

Nursery Pixie-Boe 3CR Erin 

UFA Amber 4DF Isaac 

UFD Lyla 4JM Cody 

1SA Jude 5JW Ethan 

1JB Aimee 5SL Ethan 

2SM Destiny 6LH Amina 

2AH Oscar Brow 6SB William S 

3EH Oliver   

Once again the weeks are disappearing with 
only a couple to go until the summer holiday. 
 
School continues to be very busy with transition 
day, sports days and rehearsals for the Lion 
King performance. There are still tickets for this 
available if you haven’t already got yours. 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 

Sports Day 
All the children enjoyed taking part in sports day 
this week and worked really hard in their teams 

to win their races. 

 
 

Nursery  90%   

UFA 91% 3CR 97% 

UFT 95% 4DF 93% 

1SA 94% 4JM 94% 

1JB 95% 5JW 89% 

2SM 98% 5SL 89% 

2AH 93% 6LH 89% 

3EH 98% 6SB 95% 


